
# 59, 10.5.23                   Your last posting was on 9.7.23. Has there been any decisions on what 
geographical areas are going to be served, by which companies, and for what price?  The RFP Team 
reviewed the materials supplied by the three bidders on September 11, 2023 and did make specific 
recommendations to the Program Manager. Those recommendations were transmitted to the lawyers 
for the county along with supporting materials. We hope their process will be concluded soon. As soon 
as we have final documents they will be posted here, and also on the Yavapai County Bids website. 
Following negotiations, a contract(s) will be forthcoming for the Board of Supervisor to consider. 
 


